
 
 
 
 
 

NEW YORK CITY  
TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 

 
Notice of Cancellation of Commission Meeting 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE NEW YORK 
CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION Commission Meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, October 15th, 2008 at 9:30 a.m., at the offices 
of the New York City Taxi & Limousine Commission, located at 40 
Rector Street, 5th Floor, New York, New York is cancelled.   
 


